Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,
This is Principal Tim Chipman calling with several updates from Eisenhower Elementary.

First, today, your student will come home with dental forms from Orland Park, the organization
that provides in-school dental care to students. All completed forms should be returned to
school by Friday, December 22. If you have questions regarding this opportunity, please contact
our office (217.245.5107).

Second, please review the attached flier highlighting the upcoming offerings from the
Jacksonville Area Friends of Family Learning (JAFFL), including an online winter book study of
Easy to Love, Difficult to Discipline as well as a Conscious Discipline workshop to be held at
lllinois College in March.

Finally, as we wind down our first semester of school, please keep in mind that our final day of

school before Winter Break will be Friday, December 22, and school will dismiss one hour early
on this day. Also on this day, we will celebrate the accomplishments of students who have met
our school-wide behavioral expectations in the second quarter with a brief reward.

Students will return to school on Tuesday, January 9, 2024.

To help us celebrate the final week of the semester, all students are invited next week to
participate in our holiday spirit week:
e Monday: Wear red and green
Tuesday: Favorite plaid
Wednesday: Holiday accessories
Thursday: Holiday socks
Friday: Festive sweaters

Thank you for helping make this first semester of school such a great one!

Skylert to be sent 12/11/23--3:00pm



